
10 April 2025 

Statement from the WA Electoral Commission 

The WA Electoral Commission is committed to delivering a Legislative Council result 
acknowledging the importance these positions hold in the Parliament of Western 
Australia. 

The count to determine the membership of the Legislative Council is continuing as a 
priority. 

A complex count has contributed to a longer count processing time than expected, 
however the accuracy and integrity of the result is a priority. 

The WA Electoral Commission is working hard to deliver the final result for the Legislative 
Council this week.

We thank candidates and the public for their ongoing patience. 


